261 Sheep Davis Road, Suite A-1, Concord, NH 03301 ascentria.org | 603.224.8111 | info@ascentria.org Formerly Lutheran Social Services of New England

August 18, 2016

City of Concord Mayor and City Council City Hall 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301



Dear Mayor Jim Bouley and Concord City Council Members:

Thank you for your leadership and courage in passing the Welcoming Concord Resolution; making Concord the first city in New Hampshire to join the Welcoming Cities movement of Welcoming America!

It is exciting to witness community and business leaders coming together to affirm that Concord is a welcoming community for all. The Welcoming Concord Resolution embodies all that America is and represents to others.

As our population ages and our state's growth remains flat or declining, immigrants as workers, taxpayers, consumers and business people are critical to our city's future economic vitality. Immigrants will make economic and cultural growth opportunities for the Concord community possible, and welcoming them makes great business sense. Ascentria is excited to operate in Concord, a city focused on creating opportunities for everyone, to positively shape our future.

Again, we salute your spirit of inclusion and vision for the future.

Best regards,

Angela Bovill

President and CEO Ascentria Care Alliance

